
SUN LAKES REPUBLICAN CLUB  
SEPTEMBER PUBLIC MEETING 

WHEN: Sept.10, 2019  6:30 PM - 9:00 PM

WHERE: Sun Lakes Country Club Phase 1 

WHO: Approximately 150 people

 
AGENDA


1. Mike Tennant, Chairman, welcomed the guests and gave the 
Invocation.


2. AZ Senator JD Mesnard reported this news from the 
legislature: 


—District 17 is split and could go democrat (blue) unless we all 
make the effort to vote in the next election. Make sure you 
encourage your neighbors to vote.

—There are 2 measures the left is trying to get on the ballot: 
DON”T SIGN EITHER ONE! One has to do with legalizing 
marajuana and the other has to do with spending money the 
budget. These issues are better handled by the legislature. 

—Tucson is voting on becoming a “Sanctuary City”. 


3.   Kurt Rohrs reported on an effort of parent group “Purple for 
Parents” to get people signed up in a data base to help fight the 
Chandler School District. The district is adopting programs which 
will indoctrinate children in the public schools in grades K-12 in 
political and sexual matters. These matters should be parental 
responsibilities, but they are not allowing parents to “opt-out” 
their children from the programs. He passed out a form where 
people could sign up to be informed about the situation and to 
become active. 


4.   Our main speaker, Andrea Kadar, spoke about “The Abuse of 
Marijuana, Opioids, Methamphetamine, Cocaine, Heroin and 
Fentanyl in Arizona: What is our Arizona Solution?”




We all know people who have been affected by drug overdose, 
death or injury. That is why this topic so essential for us to 
continue to discuss.  The current status of opioids, coke, meth, 
heroin and fentanyl in Arizona were be explained, along with the 
effects on our children and society. Here are just some of the 
questions that were discussed by our guest speaker: 


Who are the Arizona medical marijuana patients as of 2019? 
What do marijuana proponents say about teenage use? What do 
they say about using “pot” to cure the opioid crisis? What are the 
scientifically-proven effects of marijuana use on the brain and 
intelligence? What are the latest statistics on Colorado’s 
marijuana experiment? What unintended consequences 
occurred? What do American voters think about “pot” 
legalization? What ballot initiative may be coming in 2020?


After moving from Texas to Arizona in 2011, Andrea Kadar was a 
co-founder of Citizens for America in Verde Valley.  C4A’s mission 
is to educate voters in northern Arizona for an informed 
electorate. She is a former Board member and Awareness 
Committee member of the Coalition Against Human Trafficking, 
Northern AZ, a team seeking to end the scourge of human sex 
and labor trafficking in northern Arizona.  She currently speaks 
and volunteers statewide as an Ambassador of Hope for Shared 
Hope International, an international anti-trafficking advocacy 
group. Kadar is a trained presenter and supports Arizonans For 
Responsible Drug Policy and MATFORCE. Americans for 
Prosperity awarded Andrea and her husband Dwight Kadar as 
their “2015 Arizona’s Activists of the Year”. Andrea serves on the 
2019 Steering Committee of “Heart to Heart”, whose mission is 
connecting women to the heart of God through prayer, study, 
fellowship and love.


Get more information at andreakadar7@yahoo.com

Be active: 

Show/share “Chronic State” at drugfreeidaho.org


mailto:andreakadar7@yahoo.com
http://drugfreeidaho.org


Follow/share Arizonians for Responsible Drug Policy. org

Follow/share matforce.org


5.   Our 50/50 Raffle winner donated their $63 in winnings back 
to the SLRC. 


6.   The next SLRC meeting will be October 8th at 6:30 PM in the 
same venue. Our guest speaker will be Congressman Andy 
Biggs. 


http://matforce.org

